Dubai International Private School (Al-Quoz)

DIPS, in partnership with parents and community, strives to ensure all students are digitally literate,
lifelong learners, productive citizens and nurture their well-being in an inclusive learning environment.

"Empowering Minds, Inspiring Hearts, Shaping the Future"
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March 19, 2025
Spring Holiday
Dear Parents,

We hope this message finds you and your family well and in good health. As we approach the
spring season, we would like to inform you that the spring holiday will begin on Monday, March
24, 2025, and will continue until Sunday, April 6, 2025. Classes will resume as usual on Monday,
April 7, 2025.

During this time, we extend our warmest wishes to you and your loved ones for a blessed and
joyous Eid Al Fitr. May this special occasion bring happiness, peace, and prosperity to your

family.

We look forward to welcoming our students back refreshed and ready for the remainder of the
academic year.

Wishing you a wonderful holiday and a blessed Eid!

Warm regards,
DIPS Administration
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